COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3

3lat Ootober, 1922,

Dear Jivs,

With reference to your lettdf of the 23rd instant
respeciing the ease of the 8.8. "JUAN SEBASTIAN EILCANOQ",
Messrs . foeledad Bspanola de Construecion Naval's Yard No.21
@ have to inform you that in view of the later proposals o
fill in the wells of this vessel, full partioulars of the
huilders' proposals sre awalted, and on reeceipt of these
the entire case will be reconsidered.

In view of the increased sheer and amended topside
arrangement , an amended "Lines" plan should be submitted
in sddition torthe Genersl Arrangsment plans.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.
Ihe Suyveyous,
BILBADO,
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